
 

 

About these works  

As part of the Brisbane Road Upgrade several 
underground services are being upgraded 
including mains water, storm water, power and 
telecommunications. 

From Wednesday 4 August to Wednesday 11 
August 2021 a section of the new water main, 
between Smith Street and the Brisbane Road-
Walan Street intersection, will be installed. 

These works have been brought forward to take 
advantage of the reduced numbers of residents 
and visitors circulating in the community due to 
the current lockdown conditions. Construction 
activity of this nature is classified as essential 
works. 

What to expect during these works? 

For safety reasons the site will be fenced and 
screened. 

Nearby residents and businesses can expect 
intermittent, medium level noise including the 
operation of construction vehicles and 
machinery.  

Some temporary changes to access will take 
place at the Pandanus holiday and residential 
building and adjacent businesses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See below for more details. No interruption to 
water supply is expected. 

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions  

Pedestrian access to the Pandanus holiday and 
residential building at 15-21 Smith Street will be 
available from the main Smith Street entry only. 
For safety reasons the Walan Street access will 
be temporarily unavailable during these works. 
 
Access to other businesses in this section will 
remain available if they are trading during the 
lockdown period/s. 

Traffic control will be in place as required to 
accommodate the safe delivery of materials and 
machinery. 

Pedestrians will be redirected to alternative 
pathways as required. 

 

Contact the project team 

For further information, you can contact the 
project team on 1800 531 597 (during office 
hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or 
email mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Notification 
3 August 2021 

 
Brisbane Road Upgrade 
Stage 3, Zone E  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 

 

Project number: H3747 

 
Walan Street (between Smith Street and Brisbane Road) water main works 
Wednesday 4 August to Wednesday 11 August 2021 (inclusive) 6am – 6pm 
All works weather and site conditions permitting  
 



 

 

 

 
Figure 1.  Water main works. Wednesday 4 August 
to Wednesday 11 August, 6am to 6pm 

 

 


